## Dear Local Resident.

At the Murrayfield Community Council meeting held on November 5<sup>th</sup> 2019, the subject of overhanging and overgrown trees, bushes and hedges in the area was raised by many people. This is affecting pedestrians walking on the pavement, it is creating a health and safety issue and may also be affecting neighbours. We kindly request you to cut back your overhanging/over grown vegetation which is intruding on the land outside of your boundary.

If you are elderly or disabled, Edinburgh City Council do provide a "Garden Aid" service to assist with trimming hedges and cutting grass, there is a cost and you can find out more information by going to <a href="www.edinburgh.gov.uk">www.edinburgh.gov.uk</a> and searching for garden aid. Other sources of help can be found in the local Grapevine magazine or by doing a guick look online.

If you have any questions please do contact us via our Facebook or Twitter pages or email secretary@murrayfieldcc.org.uk

**Best Wishes**